
From: Cyndi Sharkey
To: Mike Applegarth; Dustin Fratto
Subject: Fw: Bulk clean up
Date: Friday, January 31, 2020 3:15:51 PM

From: roxsan Shaw <omyheck@hotmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 31, 2020 1:00 PM
To: Cyndi Sharkey <csharkey@sandy.utah.gov>
Subject: Bulk clean up
 
Dear Ms. Sharkey,
As a life long Sandy resident I want to express how much I love this city.  It has concerned me
lately how much local, state and national government is taking away from its citizens. I pay
taxes,  I donate my time to public schools,  I sacrifice my time to clean up Sandy on
beautification day.  I was a volunteer for the cub scout program and did garbage pick up twice
a year with the wolf pack.  I help many families in my neighborhood clean up their yards. I
need to communicate to you how much people rely on these clean up days to help not only in
beautification,  but in our own family financial stability.  Please don't take away our bulk clean
up days. If you need to cut,  a possible solution would be to take away one,  not both.  I look
forward to these days each year to help me and my neighborhood.  I need to express this to
you.  Please hear the people.  
Roxsan Mottishaw
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